
 
The elders are considering starting our Bible classes in the building in September.  Jeff 
Thompson needs several teachers for the younger ages to volunteer to help.  Call him 
at 903-718-1450 or email him at jeffcamillet@hotmail.com. 
  
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
Also, the need for acts of kindness in our community is growing.  The pantry continues 
to supply groceries for 30 families.  It takes about $50.00 per family.  We also are 
helping with some construction to provide shelter.  This is in addition to several financial 
payments to keep water and electricity on for some of our residents.  We are doing as 
much as we can, but we need monetary gifts for these benevolent efforts to continue.  If 
you want to give above your regular contribution, please make checks out to Collinsville 
Church of Christ and put in the memo section what the check is for.  May God bless 
your generous hearts. 
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